
Calendar 
 

Monday 

9.30am Christmas Play 

“Little Angel” Reception 

 

2030pm Christmas Play 

“Magical Christmas Journey” 

Year 1 

 

Tuesday 

9.30am Christmas Play 

“Magical Christmas Journey” 

Year 1 

 

2.30am Christmas Play 

“Little Angel” Reception 

 

Wednesday 

9.30am Carol Concert 

Year 2 

 

2pm Christmas Party 

Key Stage 1 

 

Thursday 

10am Christmas Party 

Year 3 & Year 4 

 

11am Sing-A-Long 

Nursery 

 

1.15pm End of Term 

Assembly 

Key Stage 1 

 

Friday 

9am End of Term Assembly 

Key Stage 2 

 

Christmas Disco 

Year 5 at 1.20pm-2pm 

Year 6 at 2.10pm-2.50pm 

 

3.30pm School Closes 

Merry Christmas! 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 16th December - Friday 20th December 

Festival of Carols 

13 of our Year 6 children represented Griffin Primary School 

at the Hull City Hall this week, and were a credit to both the 

school and to themselves. They behaved brilliantly, and the 

show was a hit with everybody. 

Manchester Trip 

On Thursday, 12 lucky boys and girls were taken on a trip to        

Manchester, to watch the Man-United v. AZ Alkmaar match. The 

home team won 4-0, and the children all enjoyed the experience and 

the atmosphere of the stadium.  

It’s the Panto - “Oh no it isn’t!” 

We invited a small scale pantomime company to perform in 

school for Year 3 and Year 5 children this week. The children 

enjoyed the experience and were also able to get involved in 

various drama activities. 

Our Year 4 children have also returned very excited today, 

from a special performance of Aladdin at the Freedom Centre. They had a 

great time, and also enjoyed some tasty ice cream. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

The children looked wonderful today in their Christmas Jumpers, 

and many of our staff took part as well. Thank you to everybody for 

their kind donations. We will share the total amount raised for Save 

the Children, with you as soon as it has all been counted. 

Christmas Dinner was amazing! 

Thank you to all those parents who were able to attend. Our      

fantastic kitchen staff prepared and served over 800 Christmas 

dinners over two days, and the children all enjoyed having parents 

in school to eat dinner with them. Thank you to our wonderful    

catering team, and to all the staff helping out both days. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, Griffin Primary Taem 

We hope that parents have also had the opportunity to join in with 

some of the celebrations this week, and look forward to meeting 

many more of you next week for your children’s performances as we 

approach the holidays! 

Year 6 Christmas Sing-A-Long 

The children have been practicing all week for the performance 

this week, and we hope parents enjoy it as much as us! 

IMPORTANT NURSERY ANNOUNCEMENT From January 2020, on a 
Thursday afternoon, the nursery gate will remain closed all afternoon 
and you will no longer be able to cut through at 1.45pm to collect your 
children.  This is because the nursery will be open full time from       
January 2020. Thank you for your cooperation. 


